To Whom It May Concern...I am certainly concerned about the safety of ALL students going to school and the high school students are no exception. I am disappointed that this traffic issue was n't in place before school started. Let's not wait till an accident happens before we act! We owe this to our students and their families. It has to be very costly to have an experienced police monitoring this situation thus put up the lights! I give permission to have my name and address included in the submission on the council agenda Sept. 16th 2013.

Sincerely,

Mrs. J. Taylor 1437 Vicarage Crt.